
Bob Boll moved to Slinger in 1956 from Prairie du Sac. His freshman year he 
participated in football, basketball, and track, earning a letter in track. His sophomore 
year he participated in football, basketball, volleyball, baseball, and track, earning letters 
in all sports, and was named most valuable athlete for the track team.  Bob’s junior and 
senior years he competed in all sports again, earning most valuable athlete in 
basketball and football. Throughout the course of Bob’s athletic career he earned 18 
athletic letters. 
 
Upon graduation in 1959, he attended the University of Wisconsin - Stevens Point on a 
football scholarship.  He played defensive end his freshman and sophomore years. 
During his sophomore year he was activated by the National Guard to Fort Lewis, 
Washington during the Berlin Crisis for 15 months. After his stint with the National 
Guard, he returned to Stevens Point for his junior year.  Due to injuries to both of his 
knees, his football career came to an end. 
 
Bob then attended a computer technical school, and upon graduation he was hired by 
Badger Meter in Brown Deer working in their IT department. He spent 38 years working 
for Badger Meter, finally retiring in 2002. 
 
Bob is grateful for a wonderful family and is thankful to the Slinger High School Athletic 
Hall of Fame for considering him for this honor. 
 


